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In 2020 we had 235 members of all types (detailed below) and 60 subscribers to the 
journal. Of these, 15 were new members (including one junior member, three new family 
memberships, one Rest of World member and two student members – one Britain/Ireland & 
one Rest of World).   
 
 
 2020 2019 2018 
Members  195 198 200  
Life  14 15 15  
Family  13 12 17  
Students  6 9 9 
Honorary  4 5 5  
Junior  3 3 2 
Total  235 242 248  
 
 2020 2019 2018 
Britain/Ireland Institutional Subscribers  11 13 14  
Rest of World Institutional Subscribers  49 50 53 
Total  60 63 67 
 
 
Prospects for 2021: 
With regard to renewal of our members from 2020, we were sadly notified during 2020 that 
five members (including one honorary member and one life member) had died, and that one 
member wished to resign before 2020.  
 
As of mid-February 2021, 164 members of all types have already renewed their memberships 
(not including the 18 honorary and life members), as have 47 institutional subscribers; we 
have 8 new Britain/Ireland members so far in 2021 (including two students – one 
Britain/Ireland and one Rest of World, one junior member and one Rest of World member). 
The Society would like to thank Catherine Jagger of CIRCA for dealing with the 
administration of subscriptions, Society email communications and taking bookings for 
Zoom meetings during 2020. 
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